
 

Halifaxsailing.org 

Weekly Reminders for February 4-11 

Important Dates: 

Wednesday, Feb. 7-8:00 a.m. Windward Women present Pink Ribbon Regatta donation to Halifax 

Health Foundation at HHF 

Wednesday, Feb. 7- 2:00-4:00 p.m.-Windward Women's weekly sailing 

Thursday, Feb 8- 10:00 a.m. Work Day  

Saturday, Feb. 10 - 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. ERAU will host a SAISA Collegiate regatta at HSA –  

Saturday. Feb. 10 – 10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. - Youth Race Team practice 

 

Announcements: 

• Desperate need!!  We need a couple of members who can act as a Volunteer 

Coordinator(s) for the membership. Initially, this will involve time, but with a couple of 

people working together to organize this, things can be running smoothly by mid-year or so. 

Whoever takes this on, your volunteer hour commitment will be accomplished (and then 

some!) with this very important task!!! Who's interested? Please contact Lisa ASAP to 

discuss this further (lisa.herbster@gmail.com; (386) 679-6315). 

• January 31st was the deadline to pay your membership dues for 2024. To renew online you 

must go to our website - halifaxsailing.org - click on the "join" button, then click on the "pay 

here" button under the membership you’re renewing.  This will send you the regatta network 

website where you can pay your dues online with a credit card. If you want to pay by check, 

you MUST also renew your membership online up to the payment portion. Checks should be 

made out to Sailing Center, Inc. and should be given to either Chuck Wright or Carolina 

Martin.  If you would like to mail the check, please send it to the following address:  P.O. 

Box 2031, Daytona Beach, Fl, 32115-2031. 

• We had a great time at the General Membership Meeting with an Italian-themed dinner 

that followed. We had about 25 members attend this event. We discussed, in length, our 

new volunteer program and ways to help and also how to record and track your hours. 

• If all goes well, the club newsletter for February (yes, it’s a little late), is scheduled to be 

sent out next Sunday, February 11.  If you would like to add anything to it, please email me 

with your entry at Ltsands@bellsouth.net.  Thank you! 

Have a great week! 
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